
Check before
you travel
nationalrail.co.uk/christmas

Plan ahead and

We’re making major improvements to the railway  
in the Southall to Paddington areas.
There will be no mainline trains to or from  
Heathrow on 16 and 17 November.
There will be no GWR, Heathrow Express and Elizabeth 
line trains to or from Paddington on 17 November.
Alternative services and routes will be available.

Getting a train 
this November?

Service changes:�  
Saturday 16 to Sunday 17 November


